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New lease on life for Toowoomba traffic signals

Traffic signals will be upgraded at two busy Toowoomba intersections later this month (November 2021).
Transport and Main Roads Southern Queensland Regional Director Bill Lansbury said traffic signals would be
refreshed at the James, Pechey and Prescott streets intersection and the Anzac Avenue and South Street

intersection as part of a larger ongoing program to replace ageing signal equipment.

"The project involves replacing aged and damaged traffic signal hardware, such as traffic poles and electrical
pits, and rewiring signals,” Mr Lansbury said.

"These works will ensure the traffic signals are working at their best, maintaining traffic flow and safety, while
also reducing ongoing maintenance costs for ageing equipment.

"The works will be completed at night to minimise impacts for motorists, pedestrians and businesses."
This project is being delivered under the Queensland Government's traffic operations funding.

For more information on road works and conditions across the state, visit www.qldtraffic.gld.gov.au, call 13 19
40 or download the QLDTraffic app.
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